
  

   

 

6th June 2019 
 

A Level Mathematics Academic Support 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Your son has been identified as a pupil who would benefit from some extra academic support with 
his A Level mathematical studies. This has been based on his performance during Year 12, 
including his End of Year exam result in which he achieved below a D grade. 
 
A programme of extra support will commence next week for your son which will include the 
following: 
 
1. Your son will be required to attend a Thursday lunchtime session in which Mrs Barrett will go 

through topic based revision of the Year 12 maths topics. 
 

2. Each of these sessions will conclude with a list of questions being set for completion by the 
following Thursday lunchtime session. 

 
3. Two additional supervised study double lessons have been added to your son’s timetable to 

provide him with dedicated time in which he can complete the additional work that has been 
set. 
 

We hope that this structured programme will prove to be of great benefit your son, both building his 
confidence in the subject and ensuring that he can start Year 13 with a firmer foundation of the 
Year 12 material. 
 
We hope that you and your son will fully support us with this programme, and that we will all see 
the benefits as he continues with his A Level mathematical studies.  
 
Please feel free to email me if you have any concerns or questions about this extra support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Jackie Barrett 
Head of Mathematics 
jb@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
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